

MONSTER RANGERS

BELIEVE STUDY PROTECT

STEAM CROW HO

DEAR MONSTER RANGER!

IT HAS COME TO OUR ATTENTION THAT THE VILE ORGANIZATION HERETO CALLED "MONSTEROLOGY" HAS STOLEN THE LETTER CALLED - MOST COMMONLY FOUND BETWEEN THE LETTERS Q AND S.

OUR FOES HAVE FOUND A WAY TO STEAL THE LETTER RIGHT OFF OF OUR 2019 CAMP SHIRT, AS CAN BE SEEN IN THE WORD "MONSTO" CAMP.

SEE FIGURE 1A.

THIS IS AN UNFORTUNATE
DILEMMA, AS THOSE
MONSTEROLOGISTS ARE BOTH
CLEVER AND WILY AND BAD.

PLEASE SEARCH OUR OFFICIAL WEBSITE ON THE INFORMATION SUPERHIGHWAY TO FIND THE MISSING LETTER.

INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE FOUND THERE ON HOW TO PROCEED.



FIGURE 1A

WHILE THE SHIRT MAY NOT BE REDEEMED, THE FUTURE OF THE MONSTER RANGERS CAN BE RETURNED TO OUR FORMER GLORY.



YOURS TRULY



BARON DAVIS, FOUNDER



4634 350 50330 734 905 400 954 £ 396339